
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

News Release 

 
The City of Freeport and the Freeport Economic Development Corporation 

have been working diligently with the property owner of the Arlan’s 

grocery store location in the efforts for re-opening. I know that the re-

opening has been a great concern for our residents, and I am proud to say 

that the roof will be completed soon followed by interior repairs. We have 

confirmed that the grocery store’s anticipated re-opening is scheduled for 

late August. This time frame includes the repairs for both the roof, interior 

damage and time for re-stocking for the public.  

 

As always, we thank you for your patience and support! 

 

Thank you, 

Lance Petty 

City Manager 


